
2024 General Election
Our expectations of the next Government

P
Prioritised investment in prevention, early intervention, tackling 
health inequalities, and recovery in physical and mental health so 
that people can live better for longer.

Enabled the NHS to ensure that more care and support is quickly 
available in people’s homes, communities, and hospitals when 
they need it, and that no one has to wait for lengthy periods for 
appointments, diagnostics, and treatment and care.

Realised a genuine cross-government approach that harnesses 
the life-enhancing potential of paediatric and children’s services, 
general practice, adult social care, the voluntary sector, housing, 
peer support, and advice.

Supported local systems to reorientate how care and support 
is delivered so that more physical and mental health support is 
available earlier and prevents premature deterioration.

Optimised how technology, data, medicines, genomics, and other 
innovations are deployed.

Nurtured, supported, recruited, retained, and trained people to 
deliver 21st century care across all care settings.
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The NHS and social care is at a fork in the road. Rather than delivering more of the same, the 
next government must rebalance, transform, and renew care; ensuring what matters most  
to people. 

By the end of the next parliament, the Government will have: 

13 June 2024


